COMPLIMENTARY
AN SCHOOL VISIT PROGRAM

"DETROI

The Culture & Education Section of the Consulate General of Japan in Detroit
offers a free educational program for students in grades K-12. In presentations
approximately 30 to 60 minutes long, a member of the Consulate staff shares
information about Japan and its culture with students through videos, slideshows,
stories, and hands-on activities.

Presentations can include a general introduction to Japan, followed by information
on a specific topic and ending with a Q&A session. However, the content can be
fully customized to fit the needs of the students, teacher, or school.

CHOOSE FROM A
VARIETY OF TOPICS!

JAPANESE HOLIDAYS
AND FESTIVALS

Learn about a seasonal holiday
or festival and try a related
game or activity.

JAPANESE GREETINGS
AND NUMBERS

Learn basic Japanese
phrases, how to count in
Japanese, and more!

ORIGAMI CRAFTS

Learn about origami, the art of
paper-folding, and try your
hand at making different
designs.

JAPANESE WRITING
SYSTEMS

Learn about the 3 different sets
of characters, how to write your
name in Japanese, and more!

TRADITIONAL JAPANESE
STORIES AND GAMES

Hear traditional folktales, told in
"mini-theater” kamishibai style
and/or try toys and games.

AVAILABLE MOST WEEKDAYS
9:30AM - 4:40PM
(DEPENDING ON LOCATION)

We also offer virtual school visits!
Contact us to find out more!

CONTACT INFORMATION
pr@dt.mofa.gojp 313-567-0120 ext. 227



